

NEWSLETTER

Blackstone Valley Art Association

Number Five

May 1990

MEFTING

Our next meeting is set for Monday evening, May 21, 1990 at the Grange Hall on Blackstone Street in Uxbridge. Rothene Hiscock will call the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M. This will be our last meeting until September. We hope you will all be out painting a lot this summer.

GUEST DEMONSTRATOR, MARTIN AHEARN

After the business meeting we will have as our guest demonstrator Martin Ahearn, A.W.S. Mr. Ahearn is a graduate of the Vesper George School of Art and a year round resident of Rockport, Mass. He is a member of the American Watercolor Society, the Rockport Art Association (past president), The New England Watercolor Society, the North Shore Arts Association, the Academic Artists Association of the Springfield Museum, the Guild of Boston Artists, and the Salmagundi Club. Mr. Ahearn's paintings are included in the private collection of the DeCordova Museum, A.T. & T., Ford Motor Co., First National Bank of Boston and Prudential Insurance Company. He has painted and conducted Workshops throughout the United States and Europe. He is a wonderful artist. Don't miss this meeting.

THIRTY SECOND ANNUAL FESTIVAL

Association President E. Rothene Hiscock and Festival Chairman, Jeanne Gould would like to express their thanks to all who helped to plan and to stage another successful exhibit. Congratulations are extended to all who won prizes. The list of winners accompanies this newsletter. Many of the members worked very hard to make this an outstanding show. It took many hours of planning and the result shows this. The works of art were exceptional.

OF NEWS

The Greater Milford Artists' Guild are having their Art Festival May 18, 19 and 20 at the Cultural Building, Milford, MA. Arnold Banning had 30 of his paintings on exhibit at the Whitinsville Public Library through April 6. Joan Davis had a one-person show at the Millbury Library April 17 and 18, called "The Little Things". Ann Wiersma and Dan Griffith won prizes at the Juried Photo Exhibit held at the Millbury Public Library, March 27 through April 7.

The May Demonstration is funded in part by the Massachusetts Arts Lottery as administered by the Douglas Arts Council